
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

February 18, 2022 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Daniel H. Dorman     
    Executive Director for Operations    
   
FROM:    Rochelle C. Bavol, Acting Secretary    
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – SECY-16-0056 –  

RECOMMENDATIONS FOR A PROCESS TO CONDUCT 
INIMICALITY REVIEWS FOR THE LICENSING OF UTILIZATION 
FACILITIES 

 
 
The Commission has approved the staff’s request to withdraw the subject SECY paper.  
 
The staff’s request was based on its identification of significant shortcomings with the proposed 
inimicality review process outlined in the paper.  The staff plans to provide a revised paper to 
the Commission by February 28, 2023. 
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